
Greenfield High School Student Bulletin 

 

 

Red Carpet Event brought to you by ASB  
ASB cordially invites the Class of 2021 to a red-carpet event May 29, 2021, at the 
Student Union.  The cost of prom is $50 per GHS Student.  Due to COVID 
guidelines, the number of tickets is limited, therefore; only singles tickets will 
be available for purchase starting Monday April 26th through May 13th.    
If you purchased your prom ticket for 2020, those funds will be applied to this 
year's prom ticket.  Tickets can be purchase with Mrs. Cortes Mondays and 
Thursdays in Room 206 during office hours (1:30pm- 2:25pm).   

4-Day Week  
As a reminder, here is our schedule for next week due to Non-School day (Fair 
Day) on Friday, May 14th.   

Thursday: Block Day 1, Periods 1 – 3 

Class Officer Applications 
Good morning Bruins! A link to Class officer applications have been emailed to 
you.  If you are interested in running for class officer, don't delay--fill out the 
application today. All applications are due by Wednesday, May 19th.  ASB 
Officer applications are also available.  If you have any questions, contact Mrs. 
Cortes on Teams or via email.  Elections will be held the last week of school.  
Ballots will be distributed through email.   

Congratulations to.... 
Congratulations to the Swine Livestock show teams for successfully raising 
their pigs and showing them at the Salinas Valley Fair 2021 



This Friday and Saturday will be the Goat Livestock show team turn to show 
their goats at the Salinas Valley Fair 2021 

 
Counselor Announcements for Seniors  
Seniors, please check the Counseling Team, your school email and Remind 
frequently for important dates and deadlines! 
 

Credit Recovery 
Senior Credit Recovery Deadline is May 13th at 11:59pm 
 
Summer School 
Summer school will be offered based on eligibility and those students will be 
receiving an email.  Deadline to apply is Friday, May 14th! 

 

Hartnell College Virtual Front Desk 
Have questions? Want more info? Visit our Virtual Front Desk! Hours: 
 Monday - Friday, 1:00 - 5:00pm 



 

Class of 2021 
Hey class of 2021! As we are approaching then end of the school year, 
there are a lot of things going on for your class. Please be sure to check 
out the class team "Class of 2021". You should be in that team. Surveys 
are being sent out and class meetings also take place here. Go class of 
2021.  
 
Survey 
Seniors! Please take a few minutes to complete this required survey for 

 the Counseling Department 
https://forms.office.com/r/KrvjwXf3jP 

Graduation:  Seniors the results for the graduation ceremony survey are 
in!  The winning ceremony is in-person ceremony and is scheduled for 
Friday, June 4 at 9 A.M. Class of 2021 we have an important update on 
the number of guests you may bring to our Graduation Ceremony.  Due 
to the diligence of our District and Maintenance Department, our 
capacity in the Greenfield High School Stadium has increased to allow for 
each graduate to now have 2 members attend the ceremony.  All seniors 
participating in the graduation ceremony will be allotted two tickets for 
the event.   Tickets will be distributed during the Graduation Rehearsals 
in June.   

Sober Grad:  Sober Grad will take place on June 4th from 3pm - 7pm. 

Senior Picnic:  This event will take place on Saturday, May 22nd starting at 
11 A.M. to 3 P.M. at the stadium. 

Senior Grades:  Your final grades will be submitted on May 28th and will 
determine your graduation status!!!! 

Senior Transcript Request:  Attention seniors!  If you need to request 
your transcript to be sent to your future school or college please do so 
now, deadline is June 3rd.  The form is posted on your counseling TEAMS 
page you may fill out the form and email it to lidia@smcjushd.org 

 
Spring Semester Finals Schedule 

https://forms.office.com/r/KrvjwXf3jP
mailto:lidia@smcjushd.org


Finals will begin on Friday, May 28th through Thursday, June 3rd for 9th through 
11th grade.  

 
 
Yearbook 
Do you have photos of your Quarantine experience? Share them with 
Yearbook, we’re desperate for photos to document this year. Because of the 
stay-at-home order and social distancing, we want photos of your holiday 
celebrations, quarantine setup, or just any photos that show us how you’re 
surviving this crazy year. Submit photos here through MS Forms: 
bit.ly/bruinscheckin OR you can directly upload them to a TreeRing Photo 
folder here: bit.ly/ghsTRQCI  
Speaking of Yearbooks, want to order and customize your own yearbook? 
https://tr5.treering.com/create-account/1015963251802873 and set up your 
TreeRing yearbook account to purchase, customize, and track the yearbook 
progress: bit.ly/ghsyrbkstore  
Any questions? Email us at ghsyrbk2021@smcjuhsd.org or follow us on IG 
@ghsyrbk2021 
 

ETS Workshops 

https://bit.ly/bruinscheckin
https://bit.ly/ghsTRQCI
https://tr5.treering.com/create-account/1015963251802873
https://bit.ly/ghsyrbkstore
mailto:ghsyrbk2021@smcjuhsd.org
https://www.instagram.com/ghsyrbk2021/


 

 



 



 

GEAR UP Virtual Tutoring Hours 



 

One more thing Bruins please remember the PBIS 3 Ps = Prompt, Productive, 
and Polite! 

13 Days left until Summer Break!  

These are our announcements for today.  Be excellent, kind, and thoughtful . . . 
Go Bruins!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 


